Contact me @
kwilson@mgusc.k12.in.us
OR We are still going back to refresh letters that
we may have forgotten or still need a little
extra help on writing but we are now focusing
on writing our whole name. Since last week
was so hit and miss we are going to repeat last
weeks lesson from the curriculum. We will
also be getting on our chromebooks for the
first time!!

Anytime on ClassDojo I will
respond within 24 hours.

From the Curriculum:

This week your kiddos will learn ways to
share their imaginative and creative ideas with
others. We will read stories about imagination

and then will work on our S.T.E.A.M
superheroes.

S. T.E.A.M for the week:

This week we are really going to be using our
imagination. We are going to be thinking
about what makes a superhero and then
making a paper bag superhero that could help
make the world a better, happier place.

Other Announcements:

We are going to be having a Valentines day
party on the 14™... More details to come!!




